
P.U.M.P Update – May 2017 

 

Richard and Shawn are doing great! They finally had a day to rest on Monday. They have been speaking 

at least 2 times a day. They traveled to Nakuru today.  

 

They were able to see the children at the Orphanage. The government is trying to close the school 

unless private schools register with the government. So, as of right now, our school age children have to 

go to the public school. We need help with raising the money for the registration. We don’t have an 

exact amount yet but we have man working with Richard that is highly thought of in the education field. 

We have to register with each department to get the complete registration. Can you please help us? We 

want to bring our children home and do it fast enough to hang onto our teachers. Please pray with us 

that God will answer this request in His time and in His way. Thank you so much!  ~Tammy 


